16-0461

2220 Markham St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

April 20, 2016

Mayor Justin Nickels City Hall 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Mayor Nickels,

I feel it is necessary for me to resign from the Rahr-West Art Museum Board of Directors effective June 1, 2016. I have learned a lot working with Greg Vadney and the current board and truly value this experience. I plan to continue to be actively involved with the museum and will be joining the Friends of the Rahr-West. I believe my skills will be a better fit with that group.

Sincerely,

**Judy Corrado**